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Dear Steve,

Rick Burke & Jan Loney. [pukekaurifarms@netsmart.net.nz]

Tuesday, July 30, 2019 5:24 PM

Steve Rice

Graeme Gleeson

Re: Healthy Rivers Panel Minutes and memorandum- Miraka - Addenbrooke evidence

Attention: Plan Change 1 Commissioners.

Re: Miraka Healthy Rivers Panel Minutes and memorandum- Miraka - Addenbrooke evidence.

Farmers for Positive Change (F4PC) believe no submitter should be excluded from the hearing process
when they have in good faith and endeavoured to participate in the proceedings in a fair, honest and

transparent manner.

Whilst there may be some legalities and concerns about scope and timing to present evidence, F4PC
consider that to ensure the Plan Change 1 process can take on board all relevant issues for discussion and
deliberation to ensure the best possible outcome, then the process would be better off considering all
political and community interests.

F4PC would welcome the continuance of the Miraka evidence in full so that all sides of the discussion can

be heard.

Thank you,

Kind regards

Rick Burke - Chairman of Farmers 4 Positive Change.




